EDINBURG

EDINBURG CONSOLIDATED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 411 N. 8TH AVE. EDINBURG, TX 78541

PHONE: (956)289-2300 FAX: (956)383-3576

Dr. Mario 4. Salinas, Superintendent



Innovate Through Technology



Secure a Safe Learning Environment

Develop and Retain Highly Qualified Staff

February 19, 2021

Dear Edinburg CISD Staff,

I am honored and humbled to serve you and our school community as the Superintendent of Schools for this great school district. I look forward to serving the students, parents, teachers, staff, and the entire school community that I have come to know as family. I have worked in various capacities in my tenure here in Edinburg CISD, beginning as a teacher, varsity coach, assistant principal, high school principal, and assistant superintendent. My motto is "to serve rather than be served."

I have discussed my top ten priorities in a video, which you may watch on our social media pages.

I want to thank our Board of Trustees for their confidence in me and look forward to this next chapter in my life as we continue to make Edinburg CISD the best place to be!

I am aware that this week was a difficult week for many in our community, and I want you all to know that we are here to offer support as we navigate these hardships.

On March 1, 2021, teachers are scheduled to be back in school. As a safety precaution, teachers will need to undergo a COVID-19 test the week of February 22 – February 26, 2021, before your return. Please, check with your campus principal, who will notify you of your COVID-19 testing schedule.

On Wednesday, February 24, 2021, our COVID-19 community vaccine clinic will be operating once again in partnership with the City of Edinburg and the Hidalgo County Health Department. Our nurses will administer the second dose of the Moderna vaccine for individuals who received their first dose on January 27, 2021, at Vela High School. If you received your first dose at this location, you qualify for the second dose, which will be distributed between 1 p.m. and 4 p.m. on Wednesday by first lining up at the Richard R. Flores Stadium. Remember to bring your COVID-19 Vaccination Card and a photo ID that matches

I look forward to meeting each of you soon as we strive to provide the highest quality of educational programming for our students. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your principal, supervisor, or me.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mario Salinas Superintendent

mio H. Salum

your Vaccination Card.

